
VOLUNTEER WHEN YOU CAN -

NO PRESSURE

JOIN AS A MEMBER - ONLY $15

ATTEND OUR GENERAL MEETINGS -

WE ARE FRIENDLY AND FUN!

SHARE IDEAS AND SUGGESTIONS

The TCE PTO is a non-profit organization dedicated to providing broad support for Timberlin Creek

Elementary School’s activities, resource classes and staff. 

We are a group of mothers, fathers, family members, teachers and administrators that work together

to create fun events, purchase supplies for students and staff, and collaborate with others to make

our students' time at school the best possible.

If you have a student at Timberlin Creek Elementary School, we would love for you to join!

Organizing school events,

activities and fundraisers are

a key part to our PTO.

Through fundraising efforts

we help to provide classroom

support, funding for field

trips, t-shirts and other

student/staff needs.

We aim to provide support

for our students, staff and

Eagle families.

Due to current COVID

restrictions our meetings will be

virtual until further notice! 

 October 5, 2020 @ 6:00pm. 

 More info coming soon!  

COMMUNICATION IS KEY!

TIMBERLIN CREEK
ELEMENTARY PTO

555 Pine Tree Ln. St. Augustine FL  32092

timberlincreekpto@gmail.com 

 www.timberlincreekpto.com

WHAT IS THE TCE PTO? HOW CAN I GET INVOLVED?

WE NEED YOU!
WHAT DOES THE PTO DO?

ORGANIZE

GET ‘APPY’ WITH US

ENHANCE

SUPPORT

INVOLVED

FUNDRAISING FOR OUR SCHOOL

Timberlin

Creek  PTO 

BOARD MEMBERS

DAWN EVANS

PRESIDENT

MEG LOWE
2ND VP/VOLUNTEER

EMILY TORRES

TREASURER

OPEN

ASST. TREASURER

MEAGAN MUSSLEMAN

SECRETARY

RENE' WARFIELD

1ST VP/FUNDRASING

LIZ HUX

PARLIAMENTARIAN 

TCE FUN RUNTCE FUN RUN

@TimberlinPTO


